
Department of Geography 
GDC, Ganderbal, Kashmir-191201 

 
Urgent Notice 

 
All the Students of UG 2nd semester NEP Batch-2022 (SEC Disaster 

Management) who have not submitted their assignments yet are hereby 

again informed via this notice to contact the department immediately 

by or before 4th of August 2023. 

 

 

 

Teacher-In-Charge 


